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Comments: This proposal will wreak havoc on our hard earned bike trails and on the future of new trails.  It will

also cause problems with maintenance of our bike trails.  The proposal will require that a trail be classified as

motorized in order allow ebikes. This will

 

1) remove the funding sources used to build these trails.  We rely on funding for non motorized trails.

 

2) I assume allow all motorized vehicles on the trail.  This is NOT acceptable.  

 

An ebike is for more closely related to a bicycle than a motor cycle.  Ebikes and bikes can coexist on the same

trails safely and without ruining the experience.  

 

Do not classify ebikes an as motorized vehicles and require trails to be reclassified as motorized.  

 

Work with Evergreen Mountain Bike Alliance and associated groups to devise a better solution 

 

 


